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Welcome back to the 
regular newsletter 

After the challenges we have all faced throughout 
the pandemic I would like to say a massive thank 
you to all the staff in Park Mount Care Home and 
Keele Crescent Care Home for the dedication you 
have shown to the residents whilst continuing to 
deliver excellent care. 

Also thank you to all the Families and Friends for 
their continued support to the homes. 

We are now looking at publishing a regular 
newsletter and if anyone is interested in adding 
any news please email to info@tpms.org.uk

Mrs Jennifer Trotter,  
CEO for the Pallottine Missionary Sisters

The home recently organised a “What to expect 
from dementia” evening. 

Family members, past and present were invited.

Tracey Challis, Assistant Manager, 
prepared and presented the talk  
to give some insight into the signs,  
the symptoms and how dementia 
can affect people and their  
daily routines. 

After the presentation, Tracey spent 
some time with each of the families 
answering any questions and 
concerns in relation to dementia.

The evening was a great success, 
the feedback from the families was 
positive and it gave them a chance 
to meet each other, ask questions 
and hopefully receive some 
valuable information.

the management team will be hosting further 
sessions the next is planned for Tuesday 
September 27th covering “End of Life and  
Advance Care Planning”.

Back with a Bang

Dementia Awareness Workshop, 
Park Mount Care Home 

Firework Display and supper
Saturday 5th November 2022

Staff Long Service Presentation
Showing appreciation for the years of 
service with a buffet lunch. 
Sunday 16th October 2022

Autumn Events



Jubilee celebrations

 

 

Rob Warren Care Manager Keele Crescent

I first joined Park Mount 
Care Home in February 
2017, I transferred over 
to Keele Crescent as 
a Supervisor when we 
first opened as a respite 
Care Home, over the 
years I have gained the 
knowledge, and the 
necessary skills and was 
promoted to Registered 
Care Manager in May 2021. 
I took my first Care role 

in 2008, since then I have worked in different 
areas of the care sector which has enabled me to 
gain many different qualities when providing and 
promoting person-centered care to a wide range 
of different service users. I took a break from 
Care in 2013 until early 2017, when I worked as a 
manager for a photography company, after I had 
lived in Macclesfield for almost a year, I made the 
decision to return to the care industry, which then 
led me to find Park Mount Care Home and Pallottine 
Missionary Sisters.

Keele Crescent  
Care Home 

Park Mount Makeover 

Recently we have installed a Summer House, 
Pergola, and outside seating area to the Garden 
Areas. These are enjoyed regularly by the Residents 
and Families of the Care Home. 

The furniture in the dining room and the residents’ 
rooms have also been updated. 

Mr Rob Warren became the Registered Care 
Manager of the home in May 2021.

The home has a permanent staff team of Philip 
(Supervisor), Geraldine (Medication Technician 
Days), Anthea, (Care Assistant Days), Tracey 
and Katie, (Medication Technicians Nights) to 
provide continuity of care to the six residents 
living at the home. Jasmine is also returning 
two nights a week as a (Medication Technician 
Nights) after maternity leave.

The dining and lounge areas in Park Mount Care Home 
have been given a freh new look.

The Queens Platinum Jubilee June 2022



Hello, my name is Kirstie, and I started work 
at Park Mount in July.  I believe I am good at 
working in a team and by myself.  My work mates 

and colleagues have 
helped me to improve 
my day-to-day day 
skills and have made 
me a better person.  
This is my first job in 
care working days and 
I have managed to 
challenge myself and 
I feel proud of what I 
have achieved.

My name is Jessica.  I am 27 years old and I have 
recently come back to Park Mount.  When I was 17 
years old my first job was here as a Housekeeper 
before joining the team of carers.  I left Park 

Mount to look after 
children with Autism.  
After working there for 
a couple of years I left 
to have my daughter, 
who is now 3.  I have 
recently got married 
and enjoy being back at 
Park Mount – it’s like I 
never left.

My name is Catherine, but I prefer to be called 
Cat. I’ve now been working ay Park Mount for 

almost a year.  
I previously worked 
here 7 years ago 
and have been in the 
industry for 10 years.  
I enjoy working in care 
as I feel it’s a very 
rewarding job,  
enabling the residents 
I care for to live their 
lives as independently 
as possible

My name is Kitty. I 
started work at Park 
Mount in October 2021. 
I have over 30 years’ 
experience working 
in care, and I am now 
happy to be working at 
Park Mount now.

Eric & Vera Hall 
Eric & Vera came 
to Park Mount in 
June 2022.  They 
previously lived in 
Harper Hill, Buxton.  
Eric was a coal 
mining engineer. 
Vera was a Church 
Warden. They have 
2 children. Eric and 
Vera both enjoyed 
their holidays, 
especially the 
Yorkshire Dales.

Geoff & Doris Cooney  
Geoff & Doris came to 

Park Mount in December 
2021.  They were both 

born in Macclesfield.  
Geoff was in the building 

trade and Doris was a 
dress maker.  They both 

enjoyed a game of bridge.  
Geoff and Doris have 

travelled to South Africa 
to see their daughter and 

also enjoyed holidays in 
Spain and Turkey.

Mathilde (Tilly) Warrington 
Mathilde (Tilly) Warrington 
Mathilde was born in Drensteinfurt, 
Germany. She came to 
Macclesfield in 1950 to complete 
her nurse training and later worked 
as a clinic/ school nurse. Tilly 
met her husband at the hospital 
where they both worked, and has 
2 children, 5 grandchildren and 6 
great grandchildren.

Mary Wilford 
Mary was born in Macclesfield 
and after leaving high school 
worked at the Hovis Mill as a 

Secretary.  She met and married 
Geoff in 1956 and had 2 children. 
She now has 2 grandsons and 2 

great grandsons. Mary has 
enjoyed many holidays and 

particularly liked Spain.

New Staff:New residents
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